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From: Delta Executive Office
To: pvs6@cornell.edu
Subject: Fwd: Ltr from Paul Sheridan [ref:_00D1aY3af._5001P192mIq:ref]
Date: Friday, December 11, 2020 1:51:43 PM


 


Hello Paul,


I am Executive Assistant for Ed Bastian, Delta Air Lines CEO, and he asked me to 
respond to you on his behalf.  


We received your letter and notebook to Ed and always appreciate feedback from our 
customers.  Thank you for sharing your concerns and we wish you all the best.


Kind regards,


David.M.Gregory
Executive Assistant


This message (including any attachments) contains confidential information intended 
for a specific individual and purpose, and is protected by law. If you are not the 
intended recipient, you should delete this message and any disclosure, copying, or 
distribution of this message, or the taking of any action based on it, by you is strictly 
prohibited. Any personal information you provide to us is subject to the terms of our 
privacy policy found on delta.com. Please check Delta Privacy Policy.
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